
 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

 

On Friday 27th May 2022 we will be celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee.  
We will host class parties in the afternoon, finishing with whole school dances to complete 
the day.  
 
To get into the party spirit, children can come into school tomorrow in party clothes.  
Please ensure that your child has sensible footwear and weather appropriate clothing as 
they will still be outside for lunch and breaktimes.  
 
We hope that the children enjoy the celebrations and that you enjoy the local celebrations 
during half term. 
 
We welcome you back to school on Monday 6th June at 8.45am.   
 

Kind Regards,  

 

Miss Coull  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


